May 26, 2017 LNy A/ IVen
Edward-Elmhurst
HEALTH
Krishna Bansal
Indian Outreach Community
750 Shoreline Drive
Aurora, IL 60504

Dear Krishna,

On behalf of Edward Hospital, Edward Health and Fitness Center, and Linden Oaks Hospital, 1
hereby waive the required minimum distance from our facilities to the outdoor display of fireworks
during India Day 2017, as per NFPA 1123, section 5.1.3.1, with the understanding that Melrose
Fireworks will maintain a minimum of 420 feet from our buildings and retention ponds. This
waiver only covers the single fireworks display on Sunday, August 13%, 2017. A copy of the
insurance certificate will be provided by you as soon as it becomes available.

We understand that detailed traffic flow and parking plans have been developed to ensure that
physicians and staff will have ready access to the hospitals during the fireworks display, and the
entire run of India Day 2017, which is scheduled to be held on Sunday, August 13™ from 11:00 a.m.

until 9:30 p.m.

Should you require any additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact me by phone or
e-mail, as indicated below.

Sincerely,

y /@ //‘ 72‘“3

e?‘frey D. Friant

Vice President, Finance
Edward-Elmhurst Health

801 South Washington Street
Naperville, IL 60540
630.646.3100

Jeffrey Friant@EEHealth.org

JDF/pwc
cc: C. Eggemeyer, EHFC
C. Ferrari, Risk Management
L. Goodson, Edward Community & Government Relations
G. Sharp, President Linden Oaks Hospital
D. Hoffman, Public Safety
P. Chrzanowski, Public Safety

Edward Hospital
801 S Washington Street
Naperviile, 'l. 60540



